
Pacific Ringers presents
Back to Bells Safely in Fall 2020

Saturday, October 10, 9-noon-ish PST • ZOOM
(BYO coffee and snacks • jammies & bunny slippers allowed!)

Well, here we are in the middle of  a world none of  us imagined!
How do we get back to ringing safely and in-person? 

We’ll address:

     •  Best practices for ringing during COVID-19 as researched by the Handbell
        Industry Council,
     • Basic belltree skills using Barbara Brocker’s Keyboard system Barbara Brocker’s,

     • Basic four-in-hand for Shelley ringing and also Ring/Push
	    (yes, you can do these!)  
     • Listen to some 8-12 bell pieces with no bell changes, talk about some full 
choir pieces with no bell changes.
     • Explore literature and where to secure yours, and, 
     • Take time to address some of  your questions.

Host: Ellie Hodder, Artistic Director, Pacific Ringers
Assistants: Musicians of  Pacific Ringers, Fall 2020

The event is FREE.
That said, tax exempt donations are gratefully accepted at http://pacificringers.org/patrons/

Pacific Ringers is a 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization, proud member of  Handbell Musicians of
America and the Oregon Cultural Trust. Thank you for your support.

TO REGISTER or to as QUESTIONS:
Email: info@pacificringers.org

Include: your full name, email, cell phone, state

We will send you the Zoom link Friday, October 9. While we will do our best to monitor late 
registrations, but . . . Please consider preregistration. Then, if  you cannot attend, you will at last 

have had the option to try.


